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Report of the Secretary-General on the withdrawal 
of the United Nations Emergency Force

Addendum

The following is the text of a message to the Secretary-General received on 
20 May 19&7 from Mr. Mahmoud Riad, Minister for Foreign Affairs of the United 
Arab Republic:

”On the occasion of the withdrawal of the United Nations forces from 
the United Arab Republic and Gaza Strip, I wish to express to you, on behalf 
of my Government, our thanks and appreciation of the efforts and sincere 
co-operation the United Nations and its forces have shown in the United Arab 
Republic. I hope that you would convey to the officers and soldiers of UNEF 
our appreciation of the discharge of their duties during their stay. This 
expression of appreciation is also addressed to the Governments to which these 
forces belong. In conclusion, may I express to you wy appreciation of'your 
personal efforts and understanding of our clear position and your belief 
in the United Nations and its mission. With my personal regards."

* Already circulated, on 21 May 1967, as a document of the twenty-second session 
under the symbol A/6669/Add.l.
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